
 
 
 

May 13, 2016 
 

Provided below is the text to be included in the published Notice of Public Hearing: 
 

An Open Record Public Hearing will be held for the proposed amendments to the Critical Areas 
Ordinance at City Hall, 107 5th Street, Gold Bar, WA 98251, on June 7, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. The full 
draft is available for review at City Hall during business hours. Any person may submit written 
comments addressing the findings prior to the Hearing. All interested persons may appear and 
provide testimony. 

 


